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Dear Ms. He Liliang:

It is with great sadness that we learned last Wednesday of the passing of our friend and colleague
Ambassador Huang Hua. He was a distinguished gentleman, visionary diplomat and
international mentor to an entire generation and beyond. He will be fondly remembered but
sorely missed by all who knew him.

One of my greatest pleasures as the President of the Edgar Snow Memorial Fund was the
evening I spent with Huang Hua in 2008 when we presented him with our organizations
International Ambassador Award. I continue to re-visit that evening through the pictures that
were taken and can still remember his courtesy and generosity.

At the Centenary celebration of Edgar Snows birth, I vividly recall how Huang Hua spoke with
pride, passion and patriotism in recounting those formative months with Edgar Snow, Mao
Zedong and Zhou Enlai in Bao’an.

On behalf of our entire Board of Directors and the many friends he made in Kansas City, we
express our deepest sympathy for your family’s loss. Our thoughts and prayers are with you at
this time of sorrow. Rest assured however that his spirit and memory, through the collaboration
of the Edgar Snow Memorial Fund and the China Society for People’s Friendship Studies, will
remain alive and well here in Kansas City.

P.S. I am including copies of Huang Hua memorials from newspapers in the United Kingdom
(Guardian) and the United States (New York Times and Kansas City Star).
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